Feedback 2022

Student feedback is taken seriously by all members of CITI staff. Students have opportunities to give feedback both formally as part of module feedback forms, and informally through conversations with staff members or their class representative. Student feedback given through the student representative is heard by the Joint Programmes Committee at their twice yearly meetings.

Some recent developments within CITI that have been the direct response to feedback, quality processes and the review process include:

· Dissertation guidelines updated in CITI handbook
· Deacon year feedback has been updated to an electronic survey for both training rectors and students
· Inclusion of Church Music seminar as part of Deacon programme  
· Updated policy on Social Media and Confidentiality
· In so far as is practicable, timetable FT Deacons to be resident in CITI along with Years 1 and 2
· Tutorial groups to be reminded of possibilities for Pioneer-style worship leadership.
· Further modification and ongoing monitoring of Mode B elective module scheduling.




